
-----Original Message----- 
From: LSMT (Len Smith) [mailto:LSMT@novonordisk.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 6:29 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Cc: REZG (Reza Green); LAKE (Lars Kellberg); JCSH (Jim Shehan); CPOR (Chris 
Porter) 
Subject: Comments of Novo Nordisk, Inc. (regarding 71FR48 - proposed 
limitations on continuing application practice) 

To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Please accept the attached comments from Novo Nordisk, Inc., in response to 71 FR 48, 
published on January 3, 2006.   
  
Please contact us if you have questions or concerns associated with this message. 
  
  
  
__________________ 
 
Len S. Smith 
Senior Patent Counsel 
Novo Nordisk Inc. 
100 College Road West 
Princeton, NJ (USA) 08540 
609-919-7760 (direct) 
609-933-8578 (mobile) 
609-580-2459 (direct fax) 
609-919-7741 (department fax) 
lsmt@novonordisk.com 
 




























